
Subic Bay by Dan McGregor on 03/08/18

Has anyone been there in the last 20 years?

Comments (4)
1. John Withers said on 3/8/18

Hi Dan, Yes, I was there in January 2004. Long story, 
but I was in Manila for about a week with my family. So I 
hired a taxi to drive us up to Subic. It was a strange 
feeling for me to be back there after so many years (last 
visit was Dec 1968). The old base was open, we just 
drove right onto the base. Many of the old building still 
had the Navy numbers on them. Olongapo was a little 
nicer than it was back in the 60s, not quite as wild and 
wide open. Maybe because the Navy wasn't there 
anymore. We can talk sometime if you like. Take care, 
John

2. Jim Kerr said on 3/9/18

I have not been there Dan but if you are interested there 
is a facebook page for Subic. Old pictures as well as 
new. Alot of memories

3. peter clark said on 3/20/18

I have not been back Dan, but I've had a lot of dreams 
about it.

4. Roger Faultersack said on 3/26/18

No have not, came across some PI's that live in 
Olongapo in Orlando Fl one year at Disney World. We 
talked a long time about the base. These two people 
were about our age and remember the same bars and 
bands that played there. Even little grandee island we 
would walk to.


